
This week has been packed with fun and workshops! We
began this week with Bigfoot Computing delivering Online

Safety workshops, teaching us how to stay safe.
Following this, we had a return visit from Dogs Trust,

looking at how to look after and act around man’s best
friend. Finally, we had a very exciting workshop for UKS2

- the science dome. Here they explored the 360 degree
world of space, experiencing the solar system in a

brand new way.
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A MESSAGE FROM OUR VICE PRINCIPALS

Well-done to RNC and 5EM
who will be spending next

week with Biscuit Bear!
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ATTENDANCE
Our target is 97%

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE
THIS WEEK IS 93.29%
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Well, that’s another fabulous half term of fun,
learning and joy. A huge thank you to the staff and
our families for going the extra mile in support oh

our mission each and every week in creating a special
experience for the children. They really are a

special bunch. Enjoy a half term and we will see you in
a week!

School DatesSchool Dates
School is now closed for half term.

Tomorrow 14th Feb is a training day.

We will return on Monday 24th February. 
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COLLECTING
ONLY people named as an authorised

collectee on Arbor will be permitted to
collect children. 

*Staff will check on Arbor before
releasing. 

*The named people must be 16 years or
older.

*Passwords are no longer valid

https://support.arbor-
education.com/hc/en-

us/articles/360010537797-Add-new-
guardians-and-contacts-for-your-

child-on-the-Parent-Portal-and-
Parent-App

This can be done by going to profile >
guardian dETAILS> Add guardian. 

Keep an eye out
for more details

of the Easter
Disco!!

Tuesday 1st
April

2 pm - 5 pm

KEEP AN EYE OUTKEEP AN EYE OUT
For fun and new,For fun and new,
exciting thingsexciting things

coming to breakfastcoming to breakfast
clubclub

Breakfsat club isBreakfsat club is
free and runsfree and runs

everyday 7.30 am -everyday 7.30 am -
8.30 am8.30 am

Extreme Reader Winners!Extreme Reader Winners!
A huge well done to our

Extreme Reader
competition winners!

These lucky readers will
be taking a trip to our
local book store for a

story, a snack and to pick
their very own book!
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The Leeds Storytelling Festival starts on 14th
February! 

As a brand-new family festival, you can
expect three weeks filled with the magic of
storytelling. Watch award-winning family

theatre, listen to acclaimed author readings,
or dabble in costume-making workshops.

The festival runs from 14th February to 8th
March 2025.

Leeds Libraries

This week has been Online Safety Week! We kicked
things off with a visit from Bigfoot Computing. In
the morning, all of KS2 took part in workshops on

how we speak to our friends over the internet.

The whole school has also been exploring online
safety through books! KS1 looked at Chicken
Clicking, a story about wanting to buy things

online. LKS2 looked at Troll Stinks by Tony Ross.
This looked at how we treat others online and how
words can be hurtful. UKS2 looked in detail about

cyberbullying and how to spot and report it.

We can't wait to continue this next half term in our
online safety lessons!

Online Safety Week





Monday AMMonday AM
Parent/Toddler group - with drinks and
biscuits every week

Monday PM - TBCMonday PM - TBC
Parent/Child Sessions- Including
Dads/Uncles/Grandads/Cook & Eat,
and Crafting.

Friday amFriday am
Weekly Food Pantry Collection

Friday AMFriday AM
Coffee Morning

AS PART OF OUR PASTORAL TEAM, MRS WEBBER VPA’S
FAMILY SUPPORT WORKER, IS ALWAYS READY TO HELP. IF
YOU FEEL YOU MAY NEED GUIDANCE OR HELP WITH THINGS
SUCH AS BUDGETING, FOOD OR AN EAR TO LISTEN PLEASE

CONTACT THE SCHOOL OR MRS WEBBER DIRECTLY ON
07561602202 

PARENT/CARER WORKSHOPS


